
The returns associated with Marine License permits have been successfully migrated onto the 

Environmental and Emissions Monitoring System (EEMS). 

Where applicable, the licence holder should continue to submit reports within 28 days of the date of 

expiry of the licence. Where no deposits are made or materials removed, a "nil" return is required. 

Notification of commencement and completion should continue to be sent by email to the OPRED 

Mailbox: opred@energysecurity.gov.uk

If you have already submitted a return via email, these can be removed from the EEMS dashboard. 

Please get in touch if you have any questions or feedback. 
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